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Dear Pastor and friends, 
 
The last few weeks have been a mixture of blessings, trails and the realization that this is a 
very significant year for our family and missionary work. 
 
—It was 50 years ago this this coming November that we departed the good old USA for 
the field of our service, . . . Argentina. In one sense it feels like it was but yesterday.  On the 
other, half a century of life and memories fill the album of our life. 
—Also, December 20th, Lord willing, will mark the 55 years of the making of our vows 
before the Lord, . . . “Till death do us part”. By the grace of God and His loving-kindness we 
are enjoying life together and experiencing His Goodness! 
—In the work of God, we have had the joy of leading Walter Freitas (33) to the Lord who 
had come for a few Sundays and continues to do so still. He is a former Catholic who was 
baptized in an evangelical church but had never been shown how to be saved. He has 
been living with Ornela for six years, yet not married. I share this with you to give you an 
idea of how much prayer we all need to deal with situations such as these. 
—We also celebrated a Special Sunday, Children’s Day.  It was a blessing seeing the 
auditorium full of children. A number of them asked Jesus to come into their hearts.  Also, 
September 22 we had a double celebration, Fundamental Baptist Church 42nd 
anniversary since its organization and Marty’s . . . Birthday! 

🎂
 

 
When God blesses, the devil does not like it. So, he tries to ruin it. We are experiencing his 
efforts to hurt the work of God here. We are so thankful for you our faithful prayer partners 
who lift us up before the throne of God.  We know that is the key for all spiritual victories. 
Please keep interceding on our behalf for God’s glory! 
 
For your investment in our family and the work of the Lord here, we remain ever thankful! 
 
In Christ, 
 
 

Al & Marty 

albertomular@gmail.com 
+54 9 11 49409197 

Home church: Southwest Baptist Church, Oklahoma City, OK  
Pastor Jason Gaddis – (405) 682-1491 
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Thank you for being a part of the blessings! 


